
Sayers, Margery

From: Frances Moore Lappe <frances@smallplanet.org>

Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2017 4:51 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Thank You for Passing CB30!

Thank you for passing fair elections in Howard County!
This will give everyday citizens a stronger voice in local government.

Frances Moore Lappe

Frances Moore Lappe | Small Planet Institute
Living Democracy, Feeding Hope \ 12 Eliot Street, Cambridge/ MA 02138 617.871.6609
www.smallplanet.org | HuffingtonPost Blog I @fmlappe

Forthcoming book, pre-order: DarinQ Democracy: lciniting Power, Meaning, and Connection for the America We Want



Sayers, Margery

From: Common Cause Maryland <Maryland@commoncause.org> on behalf of Kelley Keisch

<Maryland@commoncause.org>

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 1:54 PM
To: CouncilMail
Subject: Pass the Citizens' Election Fund!

To contact this constituent by email, please reply to this message.

Jun 26, 2017

Howard County County Coucil
MD

Dear County Coucil,

Thank you for sending the Citizens' Election Fund to the ballot. Now that it has passed, please move quickly to finalize a
program that

will:
Only be available to candidates who reject large donations and donations from corporations, unions, and PACs.

Encourage candidates to fundraise from Howard County residents by providing limited matching funds for small
donations from County residents.

Establish an independent commission to make funding and policy recommendations to the Council.

Thank you for making Howard County a leader in fixing our country's broken campaign finance system.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kelley Keisch
135 Cody Dr
Troy/ MO 63379-3968
(314) 403-3843


